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We are in favor of the PFC hiring from within the local police department. We believe acting chief John Patterson to
be the best selection followed by Captain Stephanie Drescher. No one can know the best direction for MPD than
those who are presently involved in its administration.
Thank you for considering our comments.
Joanne & Richard Arndt
2801 Badger Lane
Madison, WI  53713
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